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Information Bulletin 

 
Bulletin #:  IFC2020 – 018 
Date:   Jul. 3, 2020 
To:   IFC Membership, Staff  
CC:   IFC Directors 
From:   Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director  
Subject:  IFC Soccer Returns to Play 
  
Hi Everyone, 
 
Firstly, I hope you are staying healthy and well. 
 
Over three months into this pandemic and life (at least for a soccer player) 
feels like it’s going back to normal as we return to the place we feel most 
comfortable – the field. Effective July 1st, provincial emergency orders 
have been lifted on Ontario publicly funded schools, meaning we may 
begin our transition back to the field as expected the week of July 
6th. 
 
We appear to be past the worst but will undoubtedly face more challenges 
ahead. How must we deal with this? By taking care of each other and our 
community at large – we’re all in this together. 
 
Over the next few days Academy and Grassroots Coordinators will be 
sending you more information regarding: 
 

• Scheduling 
• Training Groups 
•  Return to Play Protocols 
•  Participation Waiver Forms 
•  Uniforms, Training Equipment and Personal Protective 

Equipment (PPE) 
• Academy Tuition and Grassroots credits to date. 

 
Also, if you did not have a chance to join one of our Live Webinar sessions 
on Monday and Tuesday, please take advantage of the resources 
available for our players, coaches, administrators and parents. As always, 
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we should all be behaving analogously and in the best interest of our 
student-athletes.  

 
o IFC Return to Play Deck 
o IFC Return to Play Plan, Protocols & Recommendations 
o Ontario Soccer Return to Play Guide 
o York Region Public Health Unit 
o Public Health Ontario 
o Public Health Agency of Canada 

 
 
Like all of you, we are looking forward to seeing the pandemic crisis in the 
rearview mirror. In the meantime, please do your part, be kind to one 
another and appreciate your return back to the field. 
 
Forza IFC, all my best! 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director 
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